
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
I know this has been a heavy time.  I am going to keep this newsletter short, but I 
just want to say thank you on behalf of the staff for the kind words, messages and 
support.  We hope to be back sooner rather than later and know that we will miss 
your children. 
 
We ended the day on a positive note recognizing our Dragons of the Month for September.  
Congratulations to the following students for demonstrating LAIR (leadership, accountability, integrity 
and respect).  You should feel very proud! 
 
K – Kingsley 
1P – Gracie S. 
1/2 I – Ainsley D. 
2/3 D – Rose S. 
3/4 A – Najla K. 
4S – Olivia 
5H – Nia 
6P – Liam G 
7G – Syd L. 
7H – Brandon M. 
7J – Kayden G. 
8B – Jagtej  
8D – Lily Q, Eddie P., Beau M. 
8L – Connor H. 
 
 
Please continue to monitor your email for updates and check the website for Labour Action information. 
https://www.rockyview.ab.ca/schools/labour-action 
 
 
Take care everyone, 
Shannon Storey  

October 3, 2025         Living the Langdon LAIR life 
          

 

Coming up: 
 
TBD 
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